
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to our Camden People First August 

2023 newsletter. 

 

 

 

Camden People First will be going on a seaside 

trip to Margate beach. 

 

 

 

We will take a coach to the beach and have ice 

cream and go on the rides. 

 

 

 

It will be warm so everyone will be taking water 

with them to stay hydrated.  
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Everyone should take a sun hat and sun cream 

if the sun is too hot. 

 

 

 

Any other news 

Camden People First will also be going to a 

photo shoot with Photosymbols. 

 

 

  

Our members are looking forward to the photo 

shoot and seeing their faces on Photosymbols 

website. 

 

 

 

Bank Holiday 

There will be a bank holiday on Monday 28th 

August. 

 

 

There will be no work so everyone should go 

out and enjoy the sun with friends and family. 



 

Carnival 

Notting Hill Carnival will be happening on 

Sunday 27th August and Monday 28th August. 

 

 

 

Sunday is a day for families and children to go 

and enjoy the different costumes, food and 

music playing. 

 

 

 

Monday is the biggest day of carnival as there 

will be loud music with many different bands 

playing through the streets of Notting Hill. 

 

 

 

Many people are going to carnival so make 

sure to keep your belongings safe and stay 

close to who you are going with so you do not 

get lost. 

 

 

 

Enjoy the day and be very safe and careful.  

 



 

Take lots of water with you because you will be 

doing a lot of walking. 

 

 

 

Try to get a horn or whistle so you can take part 

and enjoy the carnival more. 

 

 

 

Try to get there early so you do not miss any of 

the bands and floats. You can leave early if you 

do not want to be around too many people.  

 

 

 

Easy Read 

We are still making Easy Read documents so 

please get in touch if you would like anything 

put into Easy Read. 

 

 

 

Thank You 

We hope you enjoyed reading our August 2023 

newsletter.  

 



 

Contact us 

Please contact us if you need any help, advice 

or information. 

 

 

 

If you need help, we provide independent 

advocacy service and welfare benefit advice.  

 

Our drop-in advocacy service is on  

Tuesdays from 10am - 1pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 

 

Our telephone advocacy service is on 

Tuesdays from 3pm – 4:30pm  

07576 842 278 

 

 

 

Our drop-in advice service is on  

Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 



 

Our telephone advice service is on 

Wednesdays from 10am - 12pm  

07576 842 278 

 

 

 

215 Eversholt St, Ampthill Square,  

London NW1 1DE  

 

 

 

You can email us on 

info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk   

 

 

 

You can call Camden People First office on                                        

0207 388 2007   

  

 

 

Social media 

Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst   

Twitter - InfosCPF   

Instagram - Camden.People.First  
Website - www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk 

 

http://www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk/

